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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School, we recognise that rewarding positive behaviour builds strong foundations
for a community that works together towards accessing the very best universities in the country, or
career of your choosing.

Everyday at Blaise High School we focus on rewarding good behaviour and character. Every
lesson students are rewarded for effort and perfect answers with green points by their teachers.
Each lesson one student; who has completed exemplary work, receives a Golden Ticket worth 5
green points for their hard work. At social times staff notice excellent character and behaviour and
sign students positive RfL cards; each signature contributing to their total green point score.

Every week the students and tutor groups who have received the top green points in each year
group are recognised and rewarded in assemblies. One person from each year group who has
shown excellent behaviour for the week receives a £30 deliveroo voucher. And every unit the
students who have received the most green points in each year group, will have the opportunity to
participate in Rewards Experiences as part of our celebration fortnight. The reality of this is that not
everyone will access a rewards experience, however we very much hope that all students will do
so over the course of the year.

Today, I am thrilled to be writing to you about the events that will take place in celebration fortnight
and the end of Unit 3 Rewards Experiences that students will be receiving in July. Each unit there
will be three tiers of rewards activities available to students, dependent on their green point scores,
Bronze, Silver and Gold. Over three quarters of the students in each year group will have the
opportunity to attend one of these Reward Experiences. The activity costs will be paid for, in full,
by Blaise High School so there is no payment to be made. Celebration fortnight will take place
from 10th July until the end of term with the End of Unit Rewards Experiences taking place during
the week of 17th-21st of July.

The events during our celebration fortnight are as follows:

Enrichment Showcase - Tuesday 11th July - invitations will be sent to parents whose
children attend our Enrichment offer.

BRONZE Reward Experience: Cinema Experience, with drink and popcorn provided or
Inflatable Obstacle Course Experience.
SILVER Reward Experience: Zorb Football Experience or Bowling Experience and lunch for
a select number of students with accessibility arrangements.
GOLD Reward Experience: Go Karting Experience with lunch provided at a restaurant in
Bristol.

100% attendance for the whole year: Wild Place visit and lunch provided at a restaurant.

Golden Ticket draw winner and 100% Attendance for the Term draw winner: £50 Family
Takeaway Voucher.
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Students with excellent attendance, excellent behaviour and excellent character will attend these
Rewards Experiences. Students will come to school in full Blaise High School PE kit for certain
activities. This will be outlined in the next communication to parents about rewards experiences.

Finally, permissions will be accepted by Parent Pay only. If you are not yet set up on Parent Pay
then you will receive a letter talking you through the setup process. Please ensure you have set
this up before 10th July, in this week parents will receive more information about the Rewards
Experience their child is able to attend.

For a video summary of this letter click here.

Yours sincerely,

Ms S Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hPhXzsm6uhgMN_vR-_4elKPjeu3mY4YK/view?usp=sharing

